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GOVERNOR CONVEYS CONDOLENCES 

 

 
The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd) has 

conveyed his condolences on the tragic crash of the Indian Air Force 

helicopter on 6th October 2017 near Tawang in Arunachal Pradesh. The 

Governor has expressed his deep sense of sorrow on the loss of those 

armed forces personnel and the crew in the helicopter. 

Brig (Dr.) Mishra (Retd) said that the unfortunate accident has sadden all as 

the experienced pilot and crew of the aircraft were accomplishing a very 

challenging logistic mission for the troops and the citizens in the 

inaccessible part of this frontier State. The noble services of these armed 

forces personnel will be remembered by all of us forever, the Governor 

said. 
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